
 

 

 
 

23rd May 2018 
 
Dear Year 6 Families, 
 
The Year 6 2018 Camp will take place on Wednesday 10th October until Friday 12th 
October (Term 4, Week 1). We will be attending Kerem Adventure Camp which is located 
in Bullsbrook. Students will be staying in cabin/dorm type accommodation for two nights. 
We aim to keep the cost to a reasonable amount and estimate it to be approximately $280 
per student. This covers accommodation, all meals and all recreational activities. We will 
give you the final price next term once the camp has been fully organised. 
 
Some of the activities include: 
Team Building Games, Zorb Balls, Colour Run, Archery, Rock Climbing, Low Ropes and 
Disc Golf. 
 
As Kerem is in Bullsbrook, we are asking parents to arrange for their child to be 
dropped off at Kerem Adventure Camp at 10.00am on the Wednesday and picked up 
from the venue at 2.00pm on the Friday.  If parents are unable to transport their child to 
and/or from the venue, we ask that you organise another child’s parents to do this for you. 
If you are unable to organise this, we will be able to assist closer to the camp as we will be 
asking parents if they are willing to transport other children if required. 
 
Any money raised for your child at the Fun Run will be used to reduce the cost for your 
child. E.g. If a child raised $80 for the Fun Run, their camp cost would be reduced to $200. 
 
All money is due in full by Friday 31st August (Week Seven, Term Three). You may choose 
to pay in instalments or up front. You may pay cash through your child’s classroom teacher 
or via eftpos or credit at the front office. 
 
Please indicate on the slip below if your child will be attending and return the slip 
back to your child’s classroom teacher by Friday 22nd June (Week Eight, Term Two). 
 
If you have any concerns, feel free to contact us any school day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Year 6 Teachers 
 

 
 

Year 6 2018 Kerem Adventure Camp 
 
My child  ___________________________________________ 
 

☐ will be attending  
 

☐ will not be attending  

 
the 2018 Year 6 Kerem Adventure Camp in Bullsbrook this year. 

 
__________________________________Parent Signature                ____________Date 
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